MITCHELL MCLEOD PUGH & WILLIAMS IS PROUD TO ANNOUNCE
THE ADDITION OF VAN ANTWERP TO THE FIRM’S ADVISORY

TEAM

Mobile, Ala. — Mitchell McLeod Pugh & Williams, an investment advisory firm headquartered in Mobile, Ala., is
proud to announce that T. Bragg Van Antwerp Jr. has joined the firm. Van Antwerp, a graduate of the University of
Virginia, is a native of Mobile and has resided in New York City since 2000. He most recently served as a Director
at Sanford C. Bernstein & Co., where he managed and oversaw a diverse group of institutional clients, including
traditional money managers, quantitative investment managers, hedge funds and state pension funds.

“We are extremely fortunate to have someone of Bragg’s abilities and vast experience to join our team,” said
Richard Mitchell, a managing director of Mitchell McLeod Pugh & Williams. “We are confident that he will be a
tremendous asset to our current clients and a key factor in the future growth of our firm.”

Founded in 2006, Mitchell McLeod Pugh & Williams represents clients that include high net worth individuals,
profit sharing and 401(k) plans, trusts and estates, IRA rollovers and charitable foundations. The firm is employee-
owned, and shareholders include Mitchell and Douglas R. McLeod, Kyle C. Pugh, Carmen B. Williams and

Katherine M. McGinley.
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